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FIELD VALIDATION JANUARY 14-15, 2023; CSC HOLDERS IN PPC

1 message

Mark Martinez <mrmartinez@tanggolkalikasan.org> Mon, Jan 9, 2023 at 9:46 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph, R4B PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Director Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV

Greetings!

Please kindly see attached Memorandum from DENR Forest Management Bureau (FMB) for the conduct of field validation on
January 14-15, 2023 in Puerto Princesa City.

Also, may we request to please review the attached draft letter addressed to LGU City ENRO of PPC for the formal request of
assistance for the said validation. We have prior communication with LGU regarding this and they expected the formal letter
from your office.

For any clarifications, do not hesitate to our personnel below of Tanggol Kalikasan (0906 378 8521) at
mrmartinez@tanggolkalikasan.org.

Thank you so much

Mark Martinez
Tanggol Kalikasan, Inc.

2 attachments

1-05-23- Request for assistance in the conduct of Field Validation of the Result of Online Assessment Survey
RE Devolution of Forestry Functions to Local Government Units (LGUs) (1) to RED.pdf
350K

1-05-23- Request for assistance in the conduct of Field Validation of the Result of Online Assessment Survey
RE Devolution of Forestry Functions to Local Government Units (LGUs)_draft letter.pdf
229K
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